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Media representatives are advised that International Trade Minister Pierre Pettigrew will 
deliver an address to the International Institute of Communications during their 
Canadian Chapter Conference on Thursday, November 28, in Ottawa. The address, 
entitled, "The Next Step Forward for Culture and Trade," will focus on the elaboration of 
a new international instrument on cultural diversity. 

Event: 	 Address to the International Institute of Communications 
• Date: 

	

	 November 28, 2002 
12:00 

Location: 	Château Laurier 
Adam Room 
1 Rideau Street 
Ottawa, Ontario 

For more information, please contact: 

Sébastien Théberge 
Director of Communications 
Office of the Minister for International Trade 
(613) 992-7332 

Media Relations Office 
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade 
(613) 995-1874 
http://vvww.dfait-maeci.gc.ca   
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